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 Council Corner 

At last Wednesdays council meeting the library contract was extended for the Village of Maybee and 
Raisinville, Exeter and London Townships to remain partners and support the library.  The council also 

voted to support the Monroe Conservation District.  Other items discussed were the possibility of horseshoe 
pits at the park and the addition of a couple more cameras in the village.     

********************************************************************************************************** 

The Library Table     734-587-3680 
With a whole new website and so much going on, take full 

advantage of the system by going to  
http://monroe.lib.mi.us/ 

and selecting the Maybee Branch section.  There is a lot more 
to the library than just reading books.     

******************************************************** 
Village Elections 

The village elections will take place in November this year and will be held at the Exeter Township Hall.  There will 
be three council seats to be voted on along with the village president position.   Council position is for a four year 
term and the president position is for a two year term.  Persons interested may pick up the required material from 
Billie Iott at the Exeter Township hall.  The election is non-partisan and open to registered voters in the village.  A 
minimum of six signatures are required to sign your petition and it must be turned in by 4pm on July 22, 2014.  
Running for re-election to council are Marvin “Brad” Rogers and  Larry Gramlich.  Marge Van Auker is not running 
again after serving 30 years.  Leonard Gaylor is running again for Village President.  Treasurer and Clerk are no 
longer elected positions.      
****************************************************************************************************************

** 

Free Monroe Big Band Concert 
St. Paul Lutheran Church on High Street 

July 22 @7:30 on the parish lawn 
Free refreshments-bring your own chair or blanket 

Questions call: Marge Van Auker at 734-587-7035 
*************************************************************************
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